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We have read the proposed changes to the Resource Act and some we strongly object
to, to name a few
 
Amendments to restricted land
 
Rights of objection
 
Opt-out agreements
 
Remediation of bores
 
This reinforces our view that the National Liberal Party are not to be trusted.
We have been approached by Arrow Energy wanting to buy approximately 14 Km of our
boundary  to the May Downs Road.
The thought of Jeff Seeney and Commissioner Cotter looking after our interests is not for
the faint hearted.
 
Eion and Anne Anderson
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